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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
FOR PROPOSED SEWER DEBT INCREASE FOR 
THE VILLAGE OF ELBA 
 
There will be a public hearing of the Village Board of Trustees of 
the Village of Elba on Wednesday, June 25th at 6pm at the Village 

Office to consider an increase in the Sewer Debt for all users 

within the corporate limits of the Village. Increase to be reflected 
in the 2025 quarters not yet calculated.  

 
Charge for the debt services expenses shall increase from $27.00 

per quarter to $44.00 per quarter. 

 
 

Please contact the Village Office at 585-757-6889 with any 

questions or concerns. 
 

 
 

 

Jerah Augello 
Village Clerk 

 

 
Norm Itjen 

Village Mayor 

 
 


